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Lincolnshire LMC Weekly Update 08/11/2024

The Lincs LMC weekly update is an overview of our published information relevant

to practices. All of our weekly updates can be found by clicking the button below.

Previous Lincolnshire LMC Weekly Updates
GP Careers Enhance Programme

Message From Lincolnshire Training Hub:

Dear Lincolnshire GP Colleague,

We recognise and appreciate the important work you do within Primary Care in

Lincolnshire.

To better support you in your role, we are conducting a short survey aimed at
understanding your awareness of the existing training, wellbeing support, and

career progression opportunities currently available for GPs in our region.

Your views are essential as we explore ways to expand and enhance the
training and support offered to GPs working in all roles across Lincolnshire. We
would welcome your feedback regarding any potential improvements or new

initiatives that could benefit our community of GPs. Please click here to access the



survey.

Thank you for taking the time to help us create a vision for the future of General

Practice in Lincolnshire.

Best Wishes

Runa

Dr Runa Shyamali Saha MBChB MRCGP (2006) FHEA (2020) PGDipMedSci (2024)

Medical Director: Lincolnshire Training Hub
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October Lincolnshire LMC Committee Highlights Podcast
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Most recent News:

o CQC-an update on registration
o Collective action
o Autumn Budget statement




Most recent Guidance:

+ Releasing medical records to Home Nations

» Hints and Tips for Dispensing_Contractors - October 2024

* Police Requests to Access to Health Records

All Guidance

FREE WEBINAR - Navigating Grief in Your

Workplace: A Guide for All Staff

This webinar series is being run by Thornfields:

QO Thornfields

Register here: Navigating_Grief in Your Workplace: A Guide for All Staff —
Wednesday 13 November 2024 — 13:30-13:30

Grief is something we will all experience at some stage in our lives, and we never
know when bereavement will strike. When it does, it can affect us all in very
different, unexpected ways. Navigating it in our workplaces can be a real challenge

for both managers and staff, which can lead to feelings of helplessness.

This series of webinars has been designed and delivered by our expert Helen

McMenamin.

You can see Webinar 1 - The Introductory Session and Webinar 2 - The Manager’s

Guide recordings on our YouTube Channel
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